2 found dead in Weston Dr. home
Tuesday, January 21, 2014

A man and a woman were found dead in their home Tuesday with injuries consistent with
gunshot wounds.

The Mt. Juliet Police Department responded to a call at the 1000 block of Weston Drive around
11 a.m. A family member had found the deceased.

The Mt. Juliet Police Department said they were not actively looking or searching for any
suspects at the time, and the public was not in danger.

An autopsy was to be performed, and the identities and manner of death would not be released
until it was completed.




